LINCOLN TRAIL ELEMENTARY
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August 11, 2005
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Jennifer Lewis, Chairperson, called the regular meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Lincoln Trail Elementary to order at 3:00 p.m. in the school media center.  Members present were Jennifer Lewis, chairperson; Linda Reed, co-chairperson Becky Hillard, Kim Howell, Linda Lindsey and Rich Laing.  There were 4 guests, Bryan Lewis, Sheila Larkin, Emily Robbins and Emily Wilcoxson.

The SBDM Council accepted the agenda by consensus.

06-002 Motion was made by Linda Reed and seconded by Kim Howell to accept the minutes from the July 20, 2005 regular SBDM meeting.  The motion carried.

06-003 Motion was made by Becky Hillard and seconded by Linda Lindsey to accept the minutes from the August 1, 2005 called meeting.  The motion carried.

06-004 Motion was made by Becky Hillard and seconded by Kim Howell to accept the minutes from the August 9, 2005 called meeting.  The motion carried.

Mrs. Lewis explained the Walk Through Checklist procedure that is being used to monitor activities within the classroom.  Mrs. Lewis explained to the SBDM Council that this is a more comprehensive tool for us to use.  The information obtained will give us the information we need to better meet our goals. Lincoln Trail teachers were given this information at teacher orientation and Mrs. Lewis requested that the SBDM Council adopt this procedure.  The SBDM Council accepted this proposal by consensus. 

The 2005 No Child Left Behind Report was presented to the SBDM Council for their review.  Mrs. Lewis advised the council that Lincoln Trail Elementary has meet all the required goals. 

Mrs. Lewis explained to the SBDM Council that at this time we will not receive a full time assistant for Kindergarten, we are still trying.  Title One schedules have been reworked to provide time for this classroom.

Mrs. Lewis informed the SBDM Council that Dr. Mallon, Associate Superintendent of Personal and Mr. Lewis, Associate Superintendent of Student Services visited our school today and are aware the overcrowding, they are currently looking at different options but there will be no quick fix.  The district may have tentative plans for a new elementary school in the future.

Mrs. Lewis advised the SBDM Council that the least evasive move for the future would be to remove the portable wall between rooms 145 and 147 and relocate the speech classes. One class upstairs in the office by the computer lab, the other one would be in room 135, currently the assistant principals office.  This change is not planned for the current school year but most likely will occur over the summer, to allow for the expansion of the S.T.E.P. Unit.   

Policy # 11.01 Determination of schedule of the school day and week was presented to the SBDM Council review.    

Policy # 01.10 Council decisions and actions (motions and voting) was presented to the SBDM Council for review.   

Financial reports for July were presented and approved.

Daily enrollment reports were reviewed.

The SBDM Council reviewed the past months accident reports.  The SBDM Council did not feel that the accident reports represented any pattern of unsafe conditions or practices at the school at this time.  

Mrs. Lewis informed the SBDM Council that the  Dow Corning grant, written by Linda Reed to finance the  Mastering Math Facts program has been approved for $1000.00.

The following items were presented to the Council for their records.

· Color copy of the CTBS survey

The August 11, 2005, SBDM Council meeting was adjourned by consensus.
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